
 

 

 
 

  
SCU/SLE 
 
22 January 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Year 13 Parents 
 

Invitation to Year 13 Parents Drop-in Meeting 

 

As we approach the half-way point between Year 13’s first and second set of PPE 

assessments, with the 2nd PPE’s starting Monday 11 March, we would like to extend an 

invitation for you to attend a drop-in meeting with a member of the Senior Leadership Team 

to discuss your child's progress. This will take place during the Year 12 Parents Evening on 

Tuesday, 30 January, between 3:30 and 5:00pm.  

 

The drop-in sessions will take place in the Library. This will be a valuable opportunity to talk 

through your child’s current position with a member of the Senior Leadership Team. Whilst we 

are not booking formal time slots, should you wish to attend, kindly register your interest by 

clicking on the following link to an MS Form to indicate a preferred time.  

https://forms.office.com/e/9zu01xXCLb  

 

We look forward to seeing as many of you at the evening as possible. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 
 

Simon Curzon 

Assistant Principal – Data and Assessment 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/9zu01xXCLb

